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February 19, 2014 
 
 
 
Dear Bowman Field Neighbor: 
 
We want to bring you up to date on our upcoming work to comply with the FAA’s airspace 
requirements and the Bowman Field Airport Area Safety Program. 
 

At the LRAA Board meeting today, the Board approved Hanson’s task order for the FAA’s 
Environmental Assessment study.  Before the FAA can participate in the Bowman Field 
Airport Area Safety Program, it must comply with the requirements of the National 
Environmental Policy Act (NEPA).  NEPA requires that the FAA conduct an Environmental 
Assessment (EA).   
 
The LRAA will issue a Notice-to-Proceed to Hanson, on behalf of the FAA, as soon as it 
receives the FAA grant for the EA.  It is possible that the Environmental Assessment could 
begin this spring.   
 
One of the first elements of the EA will include data collection in the field. Prior to any field 
work, you will receive advance notice in the mail that Hanson staff will be in the 
neighborhoods and all staff will carry identification.  At this time we do not anticipate any 
reason to access private property; however, if we do, we will contact you ahead of time to 
make an appointment.  
 
 

Again, we appreciate your continued patience and, as always, please feel free to call me at 
(502) 451-0772 or email at BowmanSafety@Hanson-inc.com if you have questions about 
the program. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Melissa A. Jenkins, PE 


